
From: ethics.sm.PublicHearing <PublicHearing@ethics.ny.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 3, 2024 10:35 AM 
To: elena@judgewatch.org 
 
Subject: Thank you for your participation! 
 
Attachments: Sassower TY.pdf 
 
Good Morning,  
 
     Attached is a letter from the NYS Commission on Ethics and Lobbying in Government. 
 
Regards, 
The COELIG Communications Team 
 
 

https://www.judgewatch.org/nys-jcope-ethics-commission/celg/11-13-24-testimony-complaint/Sassower%20TY.pdf

